
Collections Committee Report   September 19, 2019 
 
The last meeting of the Collections Committee was held on September 11 with Olinda, Breanna, 
Kelly, Irena, Patsy, Judith and Jo-Anne present.  The committee recommends that the following 
painting be accepted into the Permanent Collection 
 

Olinda announced that The AGN is implementing a new governance model and committee 
structure which will be implemented in 2020.  Olinda and Kelly thanked the committee members 
for the time and the expertise they donated in support of the AGN and Olinda encouraged them 
to continue to work as a volunteers for the gallery. 


